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Important dates for your diaries 
 

Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) Parent Consultation Meeting 
Thursday 26th May 8.45 a.m. School hall. 

 

An opportunity for parents/carers to look at the school’s RSE curriculum that is 
taught between Year 1 and Year 6—see examples overleaf. This briefing will be led 
the school’s two Deputy Headteachers, Miss Eastwood and Miss Hume, the latter 
who came back from her most recent maternity leave this week.  
 

Friday 27th May—Mid term Fridays are no longer early closing  days. Normal   
closing times for all classes. Please remember we then have a half term holiday      
followed by a teacher training day so the final half term starts again on Tuesday 7th 
June at 8.40 a.m. onwards. 
 
 

‘Soft start’ Autumn Term 2022 Please note the new academic year in September 
restarts on Friday 2nd September for children in next year’s Year One to Year Six.      
A ‘soft start’ is a day when all children are invited to attend school in School PE kits 
and will have a day of fun and focus in preparation for their new year groups ahead. 

Attendance Rewards… pizza! 
 
Another idea from the children has been to reward classes 
with the most exceptional attendance across the year or the 
class with the greatest improvement in their attendance.   
Mr Carlos has agreed to cook Camelot Pizzas for the two 
winning classes and to do this on the last of the month.    
Let the pizza attendance awards ‘battle’ commence! 

School Council  
Recognition Ideas 

The school council have now 
awarded these stars to their 
friends to share the highest   
expectations for school life. 
 

Purple—School 
Uniform 
Green— Sense 
of humour in 
line with the 
Camelot Code 
 

Pleasingly, the children’s lobby 
has also awarded a new Yellow 
Star to the child in class who is 
the best friend to all 



We will be sending home a Nursery flyer 
with every child next week. This is to give 
to a friend or neighbour as a  support to 
us at Camelot as we look to share the  
exceptional offer we can make to our        
community at this time. Thank you 



 

If there is one free activity 
to recommend to all            

Camelot families is coming 
to support the Girls            

Football Team in their    
Cup Final on this Saturday 

28th May. 
Camelot play Julians School 
from Streatham. Time and 

venue to be confirmed  

The other key event 
of the half term         

holiday ahead is to 
celebrate our 

Queen’s Platinum   
Jubilee.    

If any Camelot child 
joins a Jubilee party 

please can we           
request you Whats 
App photos to Mr 

Robinson so a display 
can be made in 
school to help           
celebrate this          
exceptional       

achievement.  



 

FREE 3 Day  
Half Term     
Master Classes 
which include 
Drama, Dance, 
Music, Singing 
@ The Green 
Community 
Centre,  
Nunhead. 
 
Free = highly 
recommended 
to all Camelot 
families 

 

The school has applied for the funding for Summer CHAMPS  but unfortunately we 
did not receive the full support for Spring CHAMPS so we need to be prepared. 
The school is hopeful that we can run Summer CHAMPS but it is hoped to be: 
 Every day 10.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m.  
 Including Cycling, Dance, Art, Football, Basketball Clubs 
 Likely dates Friday 22nd July to Friday 12th August 2022 



 

Please remember holidays are not expected to be taken during the 
190 school days of a child’s annual educational entitlement 


